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NEW BLACK COVER FOR THE FLOOR DIMMER 

Dear customers, 
We would like to inform you that the lamps listed here below are going to be equipped with a new cover, 
as shown in the following photos:

Item codes: CIF3BM, CIF3WM, LF012LVO, LF02LVO, LF03LVO, LF04LVO, LF06LVO, LSF10, LSF10B, 
LSF10G, PKF100G, PKF100S, PKF100W, PKF60LG, PKF60LS, PKF60LW, SG12, SG3, SG9, SM14LC, 
SM14LG, SM14LS, SM16LC, SM16LG, SM16LS, SM9LC, SM9LG, SM9LS, SW, UFFB, UFFW, UFUB, 
UFUW, VIFB, VIFW, WWF, WWFBR.

This change will be progressively effective starting from January 2022,
The packaging of the lamps with the new dimmer cover will be market with a red label, so that they will 
be easily distinguished from the previous dimmer version.
We will inform you as soon as all the orders for the above-listed lamps are processed with the new cover 
of the dimmer.
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